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P.O. BOX 3069 
Humble, TX 77347 Seasons Greetings, 

So ... What's new with the Short House? Well, we have a new addi- 
Telephone tion. On November 7th, Josh married Ruth Diaz. I had the privilege 

(281)3004932 of performing the ceremony in Spanish since Ruth's parents do not 
speak English. We performed the ceremony at a Steak and Ale 

Fax 
(281)8526161 

restaurant in El Paso, Texas. The first order of business was that 
the father of the Groom asked the father of the Bride for his daugh- 

Ernail 
ter's hand in marriage for his son. It is a Mexican custom. Immedi- 

~eeaflc4u.org ately after permission was granted, Josh & Ruth exchanged vows 
and then we had a marriage supper with Ruth's immediate family. 

They met at a bowling alley where Josh was singing Karaoke, and 
after the ceremony, Josh took his bride back to the bowling alley 
and sang every love song he knew. Josh went into the Army in 
May and is stationed at Fort Bliss in El Paso, Texas. 

The girls are doing great. Amy is 20 now. She has a steady beau. 
They are both in college. Amy wants to go into elementary educa- 
tion and Todd is studying Respiration Therapy. Amy is active in 
working with the children's ministry at church. She is a natural nur- 
turer. 
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Together we touch the World! 

In His Love, 

6 {PW/ 

All contributions are tax deductible 
Make checks payable to L.S.M.I. 
(Lee Short Ministries International) 
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